STAMFORD PLANNING BOARD REGULAR MEETING APPROVED MINUTES, TUESDAY, JUNE 9, 2015 4TH FLOOR CAFETERIA, GOVERNMENT CENTER 888 WASHINGTON BLVD., STAMFORD, CT

Stamford Planning Board Members present were: Voting Members: Theresa Dell, Chair, Claire Fishman, Jennifer Godzeno, William Levin, Roger Quick, Jay Tepper, Michael Totilo. Absent: Zbigniew Naumowicz. Present for staff was Norman F. Cole, ACIP, Land Use Bureau Chief, David W. Woods, Ph.D., AICP, Principal Planner, David Killeen, Associate Planner and Erin McKenna Associate Planner

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m., and Dr. Woods took a verbal survey of all groups in attendance and introduced Amy LiVolsi, Assistant Corporate Counsel who introduced Mr. Tom Hennick, the Public Education Officer of the State Freedom of Information Commission, who made a presentation on the Freedom of Information Act to the members of all City Boards and Commissions as well as members of the City Administration. No Board action taken.

Glenbrook/Springdale Transit-Oriented Development Feasibility Study by Goody Clancy

Ms. Dell opened the Planning Board portion of this meeting at 8:05p.m., and introduced Erin McKenna, Project Manager for the Glenbrook/Springdale Transit-Oriented Development Feasibility Study. Ms. McKenna gave a brief background of this study and introduced Mr. Mitchell Glass, Senior Urban Designer with Goody Clancy who made a presentation to the Planning Board, members of the Board of Representatives and civic leaders. Mr. Glass presented the goal of the Glenbrook/Springdale Transit-Oriented Development study is to anticipate and manage future physical changes in these communities for the benefit of all. Issues of market demand, land use, parking and transportation were examined as part of the effort to promote active, walkable and inviting districts for residents and visitors alike. The project includes an analysis of potential locations and feasibility of development at the stations themselves and in the surrounding "Village Commercial Districts" or VCDs. No Board action taken.

OLD BUSINESS

None

NEW BUSINESS

Next regularly scheduled Planning Board meetings are: 6/16/15 - CANCELLED 6/23/15 6/30/15

Ms. Dell thanked everyone who came and Mr. Glass for his excellent presentation and announced that next week's meeting on June 16th was cancelled and the Planning Board would meet again on June 23rd, and closed the meeting at 9:10 p.m.